AUGUST 27, 2011

We are happy to report that we have completed installation of a new pump and motor in our primary well, and the water use restrictions will be lifted effective 9:00 am, Saturday, August 27, 2011.  
Our sincere thanks to the Leeds Water Company for allowing us the use of some of their water this week, to our staff for their diligent efforts throughout the week to ensure we received optimal use of the water available to us, and to the shareholders who volunteered their time and efforts to help repair our well.
Thank you all once again for your efforts in conserving water this week. 
 

-Ben Gordon, LDWA President, Board and Staff
